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A message from CUAFC (Cambridge University Association Football Club): 

  

CUAFC are excited to welcome applications to both our men's and women's pre-season 
from students who have a confirmed place for next year. Women’s pre-season training 
will start on the 25th September, and Men’s pre-season training will starts mid-
September (exact date TBC).  

 

Use this link to submit your application: https://linktr.ee/cuafc 

Applications will close on August 30th. 

 

Make sure to follow our Instagram @cuafc to keep up with pre-season and trials 
information. 

 

For any further questions, please get in touch with the women's Blues captain Alexia 
Dengler (womens.bluescaptain.cuafc@gmail.com) or the men’s Blues captain Reece 
Linney (bluescaptain.cuafc@gmail.com) 
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